Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 9:04 AM

To: '‘Bynum, Tom (Contract)'

Cc: Davis, Amanda; Mathews, Wesley; Carrasco, Lupe; DeHoyos, Kendra; Natalie Gordon; Bratcher, Mike,
EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Extension Request - Devon - Fighting Okra 18 Fed Com #1H - (Incident #NRM2005653696)

RE: Incident #NRM2005653696
Tom,
Your request for an extension to July 24th, 2020 is approved.

Thank you,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 748-1283
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

From: Bynum, Tom (Contract) <Tom.Bynum@dvn.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 7:14 AM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>

Cc: Davis, Amanda <Amanda.Davis@dvn.com>; Mathews, Wesley <Wesley.Mathews@dvn.com>; Carrasco, Lupe
<Lupe.Carrasco@dvn.com>; DeHoyos, Kendra <Kendra.DeHoyos@dvn.com>; Natalie Gordon <ngordon@hrlcomp.com>
Subject: [EXT] Extension Request - NRM2005653696

Good morning,

Could | please request a 45-60 day extension for the attached incident? We are almost ready to begin the remediation
process and would very much like the extra time to complete all necessary tasks correctly before submitting our final
report.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you, have a great day!

Thank you,

TOM BYNUM
EHS CONTRACTOR
580-748-1613

“Nothing has ever been resolved by continually pointing out the problem.”
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Devon - Internal
Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are only for the use of the intended recipient(s), are
confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,
retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation or other use of all or any portion of this message and any
attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return
e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system. This message was sent by a contractor of Devon
Energy Corporation or one of its affiliate or subsidiaries (“Devon”) and does not convey that contractor has the actual,
implied, or apparent authority to contract on behalf of Devon. No agreement with Devon shall be of any force or effect
unless it is signed by a duly authorized representative of Devon.
Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s),
are confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,
retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation or other use of all or any portion of this message and any
attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return
e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system.



